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September 26 – September 30
 
First Grade Parents,
 
	Happy Johnny Appleseed Day! Your children made some pretty yummy applesauce today!

	Today your child brought home their second Bible verse. It is a bit longer, but I am sure they can do this one, too! We did get a chance to talk about what it means and so hopefully being able to relate it to themselves will help. I had asked all of the students to bring their Bible verse ring back to school. We are going to leave those in our desks from now on; too many were being misplaced. If your child still has his or her Bible verse ring at home, please send it in. I will send home the Bible verses on a piece of paper (like today) from now on.

Your children also have their spelling words written in their agendas. We are working on short i patterns. There are 12 words, but I am going to add 3 extra words that have short i sounds, as well. These 3 extra words will not be studied in advance. Knowledge of letter sounds will get them through!

School pictures are this Wednesday. Order forms went home last week. Please send in your order form tomorrow or Wednesday morning. 

Thank you to the Tosi Family for providing snacks this week. The Anderson Family will be providing snacks next week.

 
 
May God Bless You,
 
Mrs. Stevason                

image1.wmf

